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Retinal Detachment Warning (RD) 
 

St. Paul’s Eye Department 
 

Having attended St Paul’s Primary Care Unit today, we are now 
happy for you to have a follow up appointment or be discharged.   
 
However, for your own benefit, we would advise you to be 
aware of the occurrence of any of the following symptoms: 
 

1. A sudden onset of a shower of floaters (black spots) with or 
without flashing lights in one eye. 

 

2. A sudden change in the vision – particularly a reduction. 
 

3. A cobweb/veil effect, distorting your vision. 
 

If any or all of the above symptoms occur you are strongly advised 
to re-attend St Paul’s Primary Care as soon as possible. You are 
advised not to drive to the hospital. 
 

Feedback 
 
Your feedback is important to us and helps us influence care in the 
future. 
 
Following your discharge from hospital or attendance at your 
outpatient appointment you will receive a text asking if you would 
recommend our service to others. Please take the time to text back, 
you will not be charged for the text and can opt out at any point. 
Your co-operation is greatly appreciated. 
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Further information 
 

St Paul’s Eye Emergency Department 

Tel: 0151 706 3949 
NHS 111 Service 
Tel: 111 
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